
                                                                         
 

 
 
 
For Immediate Release 
  

Mineworx Announces Resignation of Director 
 

Surrey, B.C., Canada – July 31, 2020 Mineworx Technologies Ltd., (the "Company" or "Mineworx") (TSXV: 
MWX) (OTCQB: MWXRF) (FSE: YRS WKN: A2DSW3) announces that A.J. Pienaar (“Pine”) has resigned from 
the Board of Mineworx effective July 31, 2020. 
 
President and CEO Greg Pendura states,  “The management and other Directors would like to thank Pine for 
his services over the last 3 years.. Although  his contributions will be missed we understand his desire to 
slow down.” 
 
 
About Mineworx 
 
Mineworx is positioned for growth with its partnerships in the E-Waste, Catalytic Converter and mining 
sectors.  The objective is to utilize licensed and proprietary technologies to extract precious metals in an 
environmentally responsible, sustainable, and profitable manner from niche market opportunities 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 
For further information, go to www.mineworx.net or contact: 

MINEWORX TECHNOLOGIES LTD. 
Greg Pendura, President & CEO 
780-800-0726 
greg@mineworx.net 
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